
Peek at the Week 
Year 6— 12th January 2024 

Our Learning 

This week,  we have been earning about the 
work of the scientists: Mary Anning and Carl 
Linnaeus.  

In English, we continued to work on our sen-
tence stack inspired by: Moth—an Evolution 
story.  

In Maths, we continued to develop our 
knowledge of decimals including addition and 
subtraction of decimals and multiplying deci-
mals by whole numbers.  

 

Next week,  we will be using scientific keys to 
classify animals and beginning a unit of work 
exploring North and South America. 

In Maths, we will be beginning a unit of work 
involving fractions, decimals and percentages.  

In English, we will be planning and writing a 
narrative poem inspired by Darwin’s finches.  

 

Important Dates / Reminders 
25.01.24 Learning Together Morning 

01.02.24 Learning Together Morning 

02.02.24 Y6 Trip to the Natural History Museum  

 

Maths homework will be set on a Monday and is due 
in school the following Monday.   

Children should select and complete 
one option from their homework 
menu each week. The work will be 
shared in as class homework gallery at the end of 
term. 

The children have a spelling test each Wednesday 
and should bring in their grammar homework to be 
marked. 

Don’t forget to wear the correct PE uniform to 
school each Thursday.  

Star of the Week                           

6 Attenborough: Zoya 

6 Anning: Marwah 

6 Goodall:  Arwa 

6 Darwin: Darcie 

Word of the Week: hindrance 

Follow this link to find more super daily activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year6@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

 


